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OOuurr  SSttaattee  OOffffiicceerrss  aanndd  CCoommmmiitttteeeemmeenn::  
  

LLaarrrryy  ZZaappaallaacc  --  PPaasstt  SSttaattee  DDeeppuuttyy  
JJiimm  CCoolllliinnss  --  PPaasstt  SSttaattee  DDeeppuuttyy  

LLllooyydd  WWaagguueessppaacckk  --  SSttaattee  AAuuddiitt  CCoommmmiitttteeee  
  
 

Editor's Foreword  
Attention all who receive paper newsletters:  
Please send your email address to dpm114+kc4204@gmail.com to continue to receive your Knights of 
Columbus 4204 newsletter. Beginning with this July newsletter, we will send the monthly newsletters by 
email only. We will have some copies available at the KC Meeting, but email will be the best way to receive 
your newsletter. Again, please send your email address to dpm114+kc4204@gmail.com to continue your 
newsletter subscription. The mailed version will, for now convert to quarterly, until we can continue to add 
everyone to the emailed newsletter. 

 

Grand Knight's Report 

 

Brother Knights, 
 

I hope you had a great Father’s day last month.  As fathers we are not only responsible for 
our children’s natural life but also and more importantly we are responsible for their 
spiritual life.  We as fathers should care for our children’s spiritual lives through prayer 
and sacrifices, by teaching the faith, by setting an example of Christian discipleship, by 
bringing them to the sacraments, by forming them in virtue, and by leading them to 

Christ.   Being a father is a great responsibility.  It is hard work and very time consuming but it is also the 
most rewarding gift a man can receive.  So let us always remember to set a good example for our children 
and grandchildren to emulate.  For some of us, our children are adults and have left home but our 
responsibility does not end.  We must continue to pray for them, encourage them to attend Mass, and to 
follow Jesus.  But mostly, we need to continue to set an example of a faithful Christian man.  

 
As we start the new fraternal year, Supreme has rolled out a new program for councils to follow in obtaining 
the Columbian award.  The new program is call “Faith in Action” which has replaced “Surge with Service”.  
The intent of the new program is to get more faith-based activities into our councils.  Currently, as a group, 
we do a lot of good work to support our church and our selected charities but we need to bring in programs 
that will help us grow as faithful Christian men.  This is what “Faith in Action” is trying to accomplish.   

 
continued on page 2... 
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Grand Knight's Report continued... 
“Faith in Action” has four categories – Faith, Family, Community, and Life.  Each category has 8 programs.  In 
order to obtain the Columbian award, the council must do four programs in each category.  Each category 
has a required program and several featured programs which count for two programs.  

 
The “Faith in Action” program is meant to include the whole family.  We live very busy lives which makes it 
difficult to find time to live out the calling of our faith and our desire to serve.   The free time we do get is 
precious and dedicated to the family.  The “Faith in Action” program is meant to include the family so men 
can lead their family in faith and service – not leave their family for service.   

 
I am looking for men to volunteer to be the chair person for each for the categories.  The chairperson will 
help plan and coordinate programs within the category that the council can implement. 

 
Our council has been very good at providing funds to meet the needs of our community.  It is time we invest 
in ourselves and in our families so that we may grow together in our faith. 

 
Sam Gonzalez 
Grand Knight 
“What good is it, my brothers, if someone says he has faith but does not have works?” James 2:14  
 
 

Financial Secretary’s Report 

 
Brothers, 
 
In June we lost Deacon Joaquin Garcia who was called to the Lord on June 21.  Pray for the 
repose of his soul and for Lupe and the family. 
 
July 1 starts the new fraternal year of 2018-2019. 
 
At the meeting on Monday June 4, monthly honorees were selected.   MAY - Knight of the 

Month – Oscar Torres; Rookie of the Month – Pablo Valencia; Family of the Month – John Sudela family; Lady 
of the Month – Minh Stratton; Youth of the Month – Nicholas Santiago.  JUNE - Knight of the Month – Dennis 
Marek and Pete Muceus (tie); Rookie of the Month – Donald Koglin; Family of the Month – Ian Cyril family; 
Lady of the Month – Ana Gonzalez; Youth of the Month – Natalie Lee.  Congratulations all!!!  
 
On June 18, a 1st Degree was conducted at Council 4204.  The three new brothers for Council 4204 are: 
Rowel Santiago, Michael Horton, and Kevin Lam.  Also, transfers into the council are Jorge Franco and Eric 
Capps.  Welcome them and say hi to them when you see them.  
 
The next 1st Degree at Council 4204 will be on Monday August 20.  Bring a friend to join the Knights! 
 
You can help with the 2018-2019 State Charity goal by purchasing a state charity pin for $20.  Contact the FS 
Pete Muceus at a meeting or send me a check saying you would like a charity pin. 
 
The State Council has a fund-raising activity that also provides monetary prizes for 10 weeks during the pro 
football season.  It is an online discount webpage coupon that also includes 10 weekly pro football games.  
The cost of an individual card is $10 for the online discount coupon and for 10 weeks of games.  The 10 
weekly prizes range from $400 to $40.  Contact the FS, Pete Muceus if you would like to purchase some 
and/or get some to sell to friends or co-workers.   

continued on page 3... 
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Good of the Order 
Financial Secretary's Report continued... 
 
Put your membership into action by trying to take part in one activity this fraternal year! 
 
The Council has shirts and hats for sale.  There are also a few jackets and vests.  Contact brother Dan Rega at 
a meeting if you are interested. 
 
If you are not receiving information by email, send your email address to peterkofc@comcast.net. 
 
If you have not paid your 2018 dues, please pay them now. Contact Pete. 
 
God Bless, 
Pete Muceus, FS  

4204 Birthday Report   
Fr Jose J. Tharayil 07-01 Lino De Los Reyes 07-09 Anthony R Segura 07-23 
Jason B. Jesko 07-01 George E. Abdo 07-10 Jerome D. Pospisil 07-23 
Donald L Downing 07-02 Mrs Edelmira Rubalcava 07-13 Charles H. Crowell 07-23 
James R. Christ 07-02 Fr Stephen A. Lacroix 07-14 Douglas W Blaskowsky 07-24 
Edward T. Stoessel 07-03 Kevin A. Muceus 07-15 Mrs Amy Howard 07-24 
Daniel J. Phalen 07-03 Roberto C. Lara 07-15 Joshua P. Luedicke 07-24 
Gene A. Travis 07-04 Enrique Ramon 07-16 Eduardo D. Vivanco 07-25 
Mrs Doreen Matthiesen 07-04 Tom J. Simek 07-16 David L Miller 07-26 
Paul R Schell 07-05 Robert L. Cortemelia 07-17 Otto E. Ulrich, Jr. 07-28 
Patrick J. Kilgore 07-05 John G. Hermann 07-18 Fr Anthony K. Nkyi 07-28 
Robert W. Vacek 07-06 Anthony M. Scarlatella 07-18 Robert M Yur 07-29 
Mike A. Maltez 07-07 Josue H. Vasquez-Weber 07-18 Magdaleno Garcia 07-29 
James P. Rachal 07-07 Clinton W Brown 07-19 John J Harry 07-30 
John B Rodriguez 07-08 Thomas Hernandez, Jr. 07-19 Christian R. Reyes 07-30 
Jesse G. Mendiola 07-08 Bruce S Shimala 07-20 M George Kubanda 07-31 
Andrew Adame 07-08 Joseph A. Kral 07-20 Mark A. Serice 07-31 
Kenneth D. Elliott 07-08 Patrick G Lee 07-22 Timothy E. Oppermann 07-31 
Mrs Lupe De La Rosa 07-09 Kittisak Chooklin 07-22     
 
 
 

VA Visitation - July 15th 
 

The Vets show a great appreciation for being visited. Most of them like to share their 
military experience. We thank them for their service and remind them that we are 
praying and thinking of them. It is also good to pray with them, which provides uplifting 
feelings to all that aid this ministry.  The next VA visit will be July 15th, 2018, and then 
again on September 16th, 2018. Mark your Calendars and support our Vets! 
 
 

Fred Stratton 
VA Visitation Chairman 
 

mailto:peterkofc@comcast.net
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Good of the Order 
 

“God, we offer up our prayers for the listed Knights, 
family, and friends in need of healing and care. Thank 
you Lord for your love, guidance and forgiveness in our 
daily lives. Please give the family and friends of these 
loved ones courage, compassion, and love as they heal 
and care for those in need. Amen!” 
 

 
Brother Knights, please remember the following in your prayers:  
(Requests from meetings and email are listed for 90 days.) 

 
Perpetual Requests for Good Health & Well Being: 
Archbishop Emeritus Joseph Fiorenza Canonization of Fr. Michael J. McGivney 
Conversion of fallen away Catholics Unborn for eternal life Special Needs 
Members & family of Armed Forces Knights and their families Vocations 
Priests, Deacons, and all brothers Deceased Brother Knights Fr. Roy Oggero 
St. Theresa Ministries and Priests St. Theresa Bulletin prayer List VETS at VA 
Widows of Deceased Brothers Pregnant Women for life Pope Francis 
Ex-Prisoners @ Isaiah house Emeritus Pope Benedict XVI Bill Louviere 
Soldiers returning from war Fr. Miguel Obregon - Cancer Most Rev. Vincent M Rizzotto 
Baby Danny Villasana Doris Gijon - Health Paul Schell - Cancer 

 
 
Deceased Requests: 
April: Jimmy William 
May: Harry Richards; Jerry Donahue 
June: Bud Allen 
 

 
 

 
Other Requests as Listed: 
April: Mike Chedester - Cancer; Eric Garcia - Cancer; Evelyn Bartos - Age; Marsha Cox - Knee issue;  
May: Juanita Rodriguez – Health Issues; Gary Sudela – Thanksgiving for successful cancer treatment; Mona 

Mann – Poor Health; Norman Hubert – Cancer 
June: Doug Blaskowsky - Kidney Transplant; Octavia Redding – Surgery; David Paul Morris – Career Search; 

Lorian Jacobs – Surgery / Breast Cancer; Tom Nauck – Operation; Jim Christ – Cancer; Edith 
Hartensteiner – Cancer; Sofie Cantu – Hospital; Cand Saldera – Hospital; Grennetta – Hip Recovery; 
Rita Becky – Old Age; Laura Chmeil – Hip & Wrist Broken 

 
 
 
Special Intention: 

Prayer requests aged greater than 90 days still in need of prayer. 
All others in need of prayer and God's healing grace and embrace. 

 
 
 

If you are unable to attend the meeting to make a request, please email dpm114+kc4204@gmail.com with 
the subject line "KC4204 Good of The Order Request" If any name is misspelled, please also email me.  

mailto:dpm114+kc4204@gmail.com?subject=KC4204%20Good%20of%20The%20Order%20Request
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Council Officers and Directors for 2018-2019 
 

Chaplain Fr. Eurel Manzano 281-494-1156 Program Dennis Marek 281-382-6148 
Associate Chaplain Rev. Jose Tharayil 281-494-1156 Membership Stephen Frontera 281-410-1632 
Grand Knight Sam Gonzalez 832-283-2797 Retention Dan Rega 281-980-5183 
Deputy Grand Knight Sam De Mora 281-787-9019 Church John Pistone  
Chancellor Stephen Frontera 281-410-1632 Vocation John Sudela 281-491-4055 
Recorder Ray French 281-565-1961 Community Dave Kiger 281-242-4144 
Financial Secretary Pete Muceus 281-491-9671 Public Relations Vacant  
Treasurer Ian Cyril 832-457-3803 Pro Life David Wleklinski 281-494-4770 
Warden George Morales  281-565-5469 Council Vacant   
Advocate Gary Blanchette 281-389-9672 Youth Vacant  
Inside Guard Fred Stratton, Jr. 832-638-3444 Family Vacant  
Outside Guard Sal Salinas 281-798-0509 Newsletter Editor David Paul Morris 281-799-3821 
One Year Trustee Bob Vacek 713-822-7424 Football Sweepstakes Pete Muceus 281-491-9671 
Two Year Trustee Lloyd Waguespack 713-899-2645 Bereavement Vacant  
Three Year Trustee Larry Moller 832-594-2355 Coin Collection Paul Cinquemani 832-594-6753 
Lecturer John Sudela 281-491-4055 Golf Lloyd Waguespack 281-495-4422 
Insurance Agent Brian Hyek 281-796-2040 VA Hospital Visits Fred Stratton 832-638-3444 
Columbian Squires Jaime Ibarra 281-491-0924 Free Throw Contest Stephen Frontera 201-410-1632  Blood Drive Paul Cinquemani 832-594-6753 Clothing Sales Dan Rega 281-980-5183 
BBQ Coordinator Vacant     
             

Columbus Club Officers and Directors 
 

President: Glenn Redding  Directors: Sal Salinas Nicolas Kutra Leon Anheiser 
Vice President: Ralph Stolarski   Joe Spera Gene Travis Anthony Valchar 
Secretary Leon Anhaiser  Fred Trilicek Marvin Kasper GK Sam Gonzalez 
Treasurer: Ed Borski     

 

 Leasing Manager: Sal Salinas 281-491-3257 
 Maintenance Manager: Fred Trilicek 281-491-9040 

All members of 4204 are voting members of our Columbus Club. Come to the meetings and help manage our facilities. 
 

Knights of Columbus Web Sites 
 

Supreme: Texas State Council: Houston Chapter: 
www.kofc.org www.tkofc.org www.ghknights.org 

St. Basil 4204: Texas Knight Digital Edition: St. Basil Hall Rental: 
www.kc4204.org texasknight-news.net www.kc4204.org/hall-rental 

Mass Times: 4204 Newsletter: St. Theresa Church: 
masstimes.org kc4204.org/newsletter sugarlandcatholic.com 

 
 

    

News Catholics Need to Know Knights Clothing (Supreme) Columbia Online Edition Venerable Michael McGivney 

 
 
 
 

http://www.kofc.org/
http://www.tkofc.org/
http://www.ghknights.org/
http://www.kc4204.org/
http://texasknight-news.net/
http://www.kc4204.org/hall-rental
http://www.masstimes.org/
http://www.kc4204.org/newsletter
http://sugarlandcatholic.com/
http://www.catholicpulse.com/
https://www.knightsgear.com/
http://www.kofc.org/un/en/columbia/index.html
http://www.fathermcgivney.org/
http://www.catholicpulse.com/
https://www.knightsgear.com/
http://www.kofc.org/un/en/columbia/index.html
http://www.fathermcgivney.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/txkofc/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/142259612626245/
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